
Fairtrade Fortnight  

 

Fairtrade Fortnight (beginning 29
th

 February) is a 

time when we raise awareness of the importance of 

fair trade and the number of Fairtrade products 

available. In this spirit, the Fairtrade Committee will 

be having a Fairtrade tuck shop on the Tuesday and 

Thursday of this week and next.  

 

We will be selling some Fairtrade chocolate priced 

between 30p and 50p at break time in the dinner hall. 

 

On Friday 4
th

 March, we will be having a Fairtrade 

Awareness Day. This will involve activities (such as 

‘Beat the Goalie With a Fairtrade Football’ and ‘Guess 

How Fairtrade Wrappers are in the Tub’)to raise 

awareness of Fairtrade products. Activities will range 

from 10p to 50p. A tuck shop will also be running 

during this event. Any profits raised will go towards 

future Fairtrade projects or the Fairtrade Foundation. 

  


